
 

 

Sky	Valley	Property	Owners	Association	
Hurricane	Aid	and	Sid	Weber	Benefit	Events	

	
HURRICANE	HARVEY	AID	
Sky	Valley	resident	Gigi	Oliver	asks	that	we	share	the	following	request	for	aid	to	victims	of	Hurricane	
Harvey.	She	works	with	Keller	Williams	in	Atlanta:	The	KW	Cares	team	is	currently	ready	to	get	18-
wheelers	into	the	affected	areas	as	soon	as	roadways	allow.	If	you	are	able	to	assist,	please	visit	
KWRelief.org	https://www.kwrelief.org	to	make	a	donation	or	to	volunteer,	and	indicate	that	your	help	
is	for	Hurricane	Harvey.		
	
ROCK	HOUSE	CONCERT	and	COOK-OFF	FOR	SID	WEBER	–	SEPT.	1	and	SEPT.	19	
The	Sid	Weber	Memorial	Cancer	Fund	was	founded	in	Sky	Valley	to	provide	financial	aid,	transportation,	
and	emotional	support	to	Rabun	County	individuals	diagnosed	with	cancer.	The	Rock	House	in	
downtown	Clayton	(corner	of	Main	and	Savannah	Streets)	is	hosting	two	events	in	September	to	benefit	
this	lifeline	for	our	neighbors.	
	
--	CONCERT	FRIDAY,	SEPT.	1		
5:30-7:30	PM,	weather	permitting	
Free	“First	Friday”	concert	features	four	music	groups,	a	Treasure	Box	of	treats	for	children,	and	Cub	
Scouts	selling	beverages	and	snacks.	All	donations	go	to	the	Sid	Weber	Memorial	Cancer	Fund.	Music	
groups	are:	

• Jared	and	Jim	Bogel	(father	and	son)	playing	traditional	Irish	folk	songs	
• Dr.	Carl	Lynn,	Sky	Valley	resident,	accompanied	by	Stephen	DeBlasio	and	Marie	Dunkle	
• Ken	Fortney	accompanied	by	Sweet	Charity's	Rockin'	Replay	
• Sweet	Charity's	Rockin'	Replay	

	
--	COOK-OFF	TUESDAY,	SEPT.	19		
6-8	PM	
First	annual	“Holy	Smoke”	family	night	of	food,	fellowship,	and	fun.	Rabun	County	clergy	will	prepare	
and	serve	samples	of	their	signature	dish.	No	alcohol,	just	bites	of	good	food.	Celebrity	chefs	will	judge	
dishes	for	fun	awards,	a	“People’s	Choice”	award,	and	an	award	for	the	congregation	with	the	most	
people	attending.	Tickets	$10	per	adult,	$5	per	child,	not	to	exceed	$25	per	family,	will	be	sold	through	
area	churches.	More	information:	Rabun	Gap	Presbyterian	Church	706-746-2020	
pastor.rabungappresbyterian@gmail.com		
	
See	all	Sky	Valley	POA	newsletters	at	http://skyvalleypoa.net/2017-newsletters/		
	


